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From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>
CC: "'anr@interchange.ubc.ca'" <anr@interchange.ubc.ca>

> Notice of Motion 
> 
> Report Councillor Crist:
> 
> That staff be requested to provide a report to Council on the feasibility
> of enacting a bylaw requiring gasoline stations in the District of North
> Vancouver  to list the sulphur content of their gasoline, in a similar way
> that they list octane content.  
> 
> Rationale:
> 
> Mr. Allan Robinson, a resident of the District, recently made a request to
> the Mayor and members of Council to enact a  bylaw  requiring gasoline
> stations in the District of North Vancouver to list the sulphur content of
> their gasoline, in a similar way that they list octane content.  Mr.
> Robinson pointed out that he has great concern about air  quality. 
> 
> The quality of the air in the region, despite a large  GVRD bureaucracy
> employed to "monitor" it,  is indeed deteriorating and  ailments resulting
> from  polluted air in the region,  including asthma related diseases, are
> increasing. This is especially so in the case of children and older people
> who appear to be especially affected. 
> 
> It behooves the District of North Vancouver to at least investigate such a
> possibility as requested by  Mr. Allan Robinson.. Listing the suphur
> content in a manner visible to the public would undoubtedly contribute to
> public awareness of the  problem. Raising public awareness is deemed to be
> the key in addressing the problem of pollution  in the Region rather then
> adding to the number of bureaucrats  as appears to be the traditional
> approach to addressing such issues.  
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